July 31, 2010

Prof. Haragopal,

M.A. Ph.D.

Head of Dept of Human Rights,

Andhra University,

Vishakapatnam

Sir,

I am writing this letter to express our sincere gratitude and thanks for your excellent speech in our national seminar just concluded at the collectorate.  It is not a hyperbole here if I say that your speech, has been the highlight of the day’s program and the media did discuss various inputs that you have given in your speech on different angles of the subject ‘Human Rights’.

To quote specifically, the prestigious national daily ‘The Hindu’ has given a special article in its open page on Wednesday and discussed the implications of not following your advises in detail and gave a logical conclusion. Speaking from the student’s point of view, I am very happy to inform you that by taking inspiration from the speech; six of our PG course students have formed a human rights club and began taking care of the vagrants on the streets. This is all nothing but your encouragement and we profusely thank you once again for your speech.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Dr. Radheshyam,

HOD, AU Law College.

